
 

 

Rules & Regulations 

 
 Must be a Red Hot Rewards Club member - membership is free.  

 Must be present to win.  

 Must be 21 years of age or older and provide one of the following current forms of 
identification:  valid driver’s license, government photo ID, military photo ID, passport, 
state issued ID & NHBP Tribal ID.  In the event the photo ID does not have the patron’s 
address the following must be provided for verification: current pay stub, or current utility 
bill.  In the event the patron’s ID does not have a picture, but has the patron’s current 
address, the patron must provide one of the following for verification: military photo ID, 
passport, government photo ID. 

 The drawing drum will open at 6:00pm and close five (5) minutes prior to the drawing 
time.   

 No tickets will be accepted after 9:00pm on October 4th.    

 No tickets will be re-printed or replaced.   

 Prizes on the wheel are on a first come first serve basis. Once we run out of an item, we 
will replace it with drawing tickets for the 9:05pm grand prize drawing.    

 Limited of one (1) spin of the wheel.  

 Gift and voucher distribution will end at 9:00 pm.  

 On October 4th the names of drawn winner will be called over the FireKeepers Casino 
Hotel main casino PA system immediately following the drawing. Announcement will not 
be made in the following areas: Nibi and Bingo Room.  

 Entry into promotion gives FireKeepers Casino Hotel consent to use names and likeness 
of promotion winners for promotional purposes without further compensation. 

 Each winner is responsible for paying any and all taxes on any prizes won and must 
authorize the deduction of taxes if any. 

 FireKeepers Casino Hotel reserves the right to deny participants, change, modify or 
cancel the promotion without notice. 

 FireKeepers Casino Hotel licensed employees are not eligible. 
 

 NHBP Tribal Council and Gaming Commission members are ineligible to participate in 
any promotions.  

 Any dispute in this promotion must be directed to Vice President of Marketing.  If needed 
the NHBP gaming commission will become involved for a resolution process.   

 


